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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Office of Research and Education Accountability 

(OREA) of the Comptroller of the Treasury (COT) to study independent professional standards 

boards from other states.  Requires OREA to examine the composition, structure, duties, 

responsibilities, and operations of the boards to determine their effectiveness and efficiency. 

Requires OREA to file a report with the Senate and House Education Committees, the 

Governor, the Commissioner of the Department of Education, as well as the Executive Director 

of the State Board of Education by February 1, 2019. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 The COT will be able to prepare the report in accordance with the provisions of this 

legislation during the normal course of business; therefore, any fiscal impact is 

estimated to be not significant.   

 No significant impact to local government operations.   
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 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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